TOWN OF MILLINGTON
 Water Main Flushing 
January 30, 2019
Beginning at 8:00 AM on Wednesday, January 30, 2019 Maryland Environmental Services will flush Millington’s water system.  Normal service should be restored by 3:00 PM.  Flushing reduces the trace amounts of material commonly found in any water system.  While flushing is in progress, you will likely notice drops in water pressure and a rusty appearance to the water.  If your water does appear rusty, flush it until it becomes clear. Also, avoid doing laundry and minimize the use of hot water.  While this program may cause some inconvenience, it will help to maintain the high quality of your service.  The Mayor and Council of Millington and Maryland Environmental Services appreciate your cooperation and patience.  If you should have any questions regarding this procedure, please contact the Town Office at 
410-928-3880.
